
WATAB TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Special Meeting Minutes 

Informational Meeting for Residents of the Ferry Point Neighborhood 

Tuesday, February 13, 2024 – 5:00 pm 

 
The Special Meeting for the residents of Ferry Point to discuss the 2024 Road Construction project was called to 

order by Chairperson Johnson at 5:00 pm in the Watab Township Hall.   

 

ROLL CALL 

Board members present: Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak, Jesse Arndt, Kathy Sauer, Clerk 

Others Present:  Mike Jungwith, John & Kia Lindholm, Wayne & Joan Schmitz, Rob & Barb McKeever, Mike Fox, 

Dave Lerch, Stacie Schraut, Joan Frerick, Brad Johannes, John Olson, Mark Heidebrink, Bill Fromelt, Chris & Genna 

Kiffmeyer, Angie & Randy Petermeier, Jennifer Bragg 

Kevin Kruger, Township Engineer, presented the plan to reclaim Ferry Point Road.  The road will be 27’ feet wide 

from the entrance to the trail crossing near Bend in the River Park.  The road will be striped with a 3’ shoulder on 

one side. 

Bids will be awarded at the regular monthly meeting in March.  Work is planned to begin early spring, dependent 

upon contractor schedules and weather.  

Mailboxes will be replaced with swing-aways free of charge.  Residents who choose to retain their current 

mailboxes will be responsible for maintenance of their mailboxes; the Township will not replace or repair 

mailboxes that are damaged by the snowplow.  Contractor will remove and replace mailboxes. 

Residents were advised to fold up irrigation hoses and heads back at least 10 feet until work is finished.  The road 

will be staked a week before work begins to allow time to move irrigation components. 

Residents will be updated via the Township Facebook page and by email.  Please contact the clerk with your email 

address if you wish to receive email updates. 

Meeting adjourned ag 5:39. 

 

 

 


